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NOTICE FOR STUDENTS 
 
 

This is to inform all students that the programme namely 

“Pariksha Pe Charcha 2022” (PPC 2022) will be organized by AICTE on 

01/04/2022 at 3:00 p.m. 

 

Students are advised to attend the programme at Room No.B-312.   

 

All students are requested to act accordingly. 
 

 
___________________ 

Principal 
 


